
 

 

***MEDIA RELEASE*** 

The District Council of Mount Remarkable is pleased to announce its new Chief Executive 

Officer as Sam Johnson. 

“After a thorough selection process, of which we were impressed to see such an array of 

applicants, we are pleased to appoint Sam Johnson to the position of Chief Executive 

Officer” said Mayor Philip Heaslip. 

Sam brings an array of experience to the council, having spent a majority of his career in the 

corporate world of finance, and also 12 years of local government experience as an elected 

member. 

Sam holds qualifications in finance, property, local government, and is currently completing 

his Bachelor of Public Administration majoring in management & public policy, of which is 

nearing completion. 

“Sam brings a great deal of renewed enthusiasm and diverse experience, which we feel will 

be valuable to the community and the council at this opportune time” said Mayor Heaslip. 

Sam’s experience has seen him in varying roles that have covered large geographical areas of 

both South Australia and the Northern Territory, as well as having been involved in 

numerous committees and boards providing him with a broad experience. 

“I am truly delighted to be accepting the position as CEO for the District Council of Mount 

Remarkable, and even more excited at the opportunities before both the council and the 

community. Already the community has been welcoming, and I am really looking forward to 

working with many over time to get some great results” said Sam Johnson.  

“We are thankful also to all of the staff and their solid commitment during the past few 

months, and it just illustrates how great the team is in the council” said Mayor Heaslip. 

Phillip Heaslip 

Mayor 

 

For further details please contact Chief Executive Officer Sam Johnson on; 

sam.johnson@mtr.sa.gov.au 

0447 057 040 

0886 66 2014 
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